
WELCOME!

TODAY
Newmember meeting at 6:00pm. Come and hear the
testimonies of those who are becoming members of
The Mission Church. This is an exciting opportunity to
affirm them into membership.
THIS WEEK
TUE……………..Ladies Bible Study - 9:30 AM
WED……………Awana - 6 PM (Grand Prix Night)
FRI……………….Men’s Bible Study - 7 AM

NEXT SUNDAY
9:30 AM - Sunday School
10:45 AM - Worship Service
Sermon Text - Colossians 3:22- 4:1

Ministry Volunteers next Sunday
Nursery: Amanda & Evely
Children’s Church: Lil Baker
Greeters: Jeff & Cynda Cleveland

LOOKING AHEAD
March 5 - Spring Term Sunday School Starts
March 17-19 - March Madness Camp (Grades 3-6)
March 31 - April 1 - Camp Utmost Men’s Retreat

For information about the ministries listed above, please visit
CMC’s website, conradmissionchurch.com or contact the

church office (406.278.3553,
conradmissoinchurchmt@gmail.com).

Church directories are located at the shelf in the lobby.
To have your name added to the church directory, to update
your contact info, or to request a church mailbox, please email
the church office. You may also write your request on the
enclosed Connection Card.

.ANNOUNCEMENTS

AWANA Grand Prix is coming up on March 1st at 6 PM. It
is a fun night for the children who come to AWANA so
come join them at their race night.

Baptism: If you have not yet been baptized and publicly
professed your faith in Christ, we would like to give you
that opportunity! Please talk to an elder if you are
interested in baptism. Baptism date: TBD.

Baby Dedication: If you are interested in having your
child dedicated please visit with an Elder or Pastor about
this opportunity.

AWANA is still looking for a game leader. Please see Ryan
Wood about helping in this position.

Tuesday Morning Bible Study update: The Abigail study
has been completed. We will continue to meet on
Tuesday mornings at 9:30. A study of the book of Luke
will start in the coming weeks. In the meantime there will
be studies from the Bible Project. All ladies welcome,
come when you can.

families with small children~
We’re so glad you’re here! Infants and children of all ages are
welcome to stay with you during the service. Or, if you prefer,
we also have childcare available in the Nursery (down the hall,
4th door on the right), as well as Children’s Church (ages 3-K,
during the sermon). You are also welcome to use the Family
Room located at the back of the auditorium if your child needs
a little extra wiggle room. Finally, there are some kids’ activity
bags in the back of the auditorium for use during the service.

CMC LEADERSHIP (2022)

PASTOR JOSH NELSON
406.471.9497
joshnelsoncmc@gmail.com

BOARD of ELDERS
Mark Grubb
Glenn Steele
John Kleinsasser
Allan Underdal

BOARD of DEACONS
Joe Broesder
Nathan Hunsucker
Joe Irvin
Loren Utterback

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT
Elin Hohman

CHURCH COUNCIL
Pastor, Elders, Deacons
Clerk (Sharon Mellott)
Treasurer (Rebecca Broesder)
Awana Commander (Ryan Wood)
Sunday School Superintendent (TBD)
Music Ministry Leader (Cynthia Grubb)
Women’s Ministry Representative

NOMINATING COMMITTEE for 2024 Elders/Deacons:
Mark Grubb, Nathan Hunsucker, Steve Farrar, Pastor Josh
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Meeting Together In Prayer
(Weekly Church Prayer Focus)

Pray that the church's reach for the gospel
would broaden to more people and places.

Sermon Notes

The New Man in the Home
Colossians 3:18-21

The Rule for Wives

The Rule for Husbands

The Rule for Children

The Rule for Parents

Pastor Josh Nelson
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